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New Timetable
We plan to move to our new timetable on Tuesday

26th of May. Senior pupils who are still sitting exams
at that time will not return from study leave until after

their final exam. We will be in touch with more
information about the new timetable next week.

Senior pupils are welcome to contact Mr Doxsey if
they would like to discuss their new timetable. He will

be in touch with parents next week with an update

Staffing
We are currently looking to recruit a new Depute

Head Teacher. Please share the link.
https://myjobscotland.gov.uk/councils/argyll-bute-

council/jobs/depute-head-teacher-424162 



French  19/05/25  French  20/05/25 

Practical Cookery  20/05/25  Practical Cookery  21/05/25 

Business
Management 

20/05/25 
Business
Management 

22/05/25 

Modern Studies  21/05/25  Modern Studies  23/05/25 

Art  22/05/25  Art  26/05/25 

Biology  23/05/25  Biology  27/05/25 

Masterclass Programme

SQA Exams
Please be aware that due to Friday 23rd May being an in-
service day and Monday 26th May being a school holiday,

the school canteen will not be open.

Students who will be in school for a Masterclass or Exam on
these days should bring any necessary food and

refreshments with them. Buses may be at different times
too and pupils will need to use their free bus pass to travel.



Remember 
Friday 23rd May 

Staff In-service Day, school closed to pupils

Monday 26  Mayth

 School Holiday

Our first group of Advanced Sailing Course students started this
week in glorious sunny conditions under the watch of Senior

Sailing Instructor Naomi Cameron with Kintyre Seasports. CGS
have organised lots of small groups of S3 and S4 to complete

these courses over the coming weeks before beginning S2 taster
sessions in June. Parents and carers are reminded to please

complete consent forms and return to school as soon as possible

Kintyre Seasports


